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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 13th December 2019 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We have enjoyed a fabulous week in school, the highlight of which has been two brilliant nativity 

performances. Diamonds and Topaz classes treated us to two magical performances of ‘Baubles’. The 

children certainly dazzled us through the performances and there were very many smiles in the audience. 

We hope you all enjoyed it as much as us! Also, it was lovely to welcome many grandparents and extended 

families to the school. Huge thanks all the staff for encouraging the children to sparkle and shine! It was 

lovely to hear so many positive comments from our audience.  

 

I am delighted to say that we will be sending out invites to parents for our very special Celebration 

Worship where we will be presenting attendance, reading and 100 star awards and certificates. This 

Worship will be happening on Thursday 19th December at 2:30pm. 

 

Finally, once again, can I thank our fabulous PTA who have put in so much hard work over the term (in 

particular the last few weeks). They not only raise an astonishing amount of money but also organise and 

run film nights, discos, the Christmas lunch, refreshments at events and the list goes on… 

 

A few Reminders… 

Here’s to a wonderfully festive last week in school… with still much to look forward to.  

The children will be involved in lots of seasonal activities including Christmas parties… 

 Ruby and Sapphire Classes will enjoy a disco organised by the staff tonight at 6.00 – 7.30pm.   

 The grand Hamper draw will take place at the Awards Celebration Assembly on Thursday morning.  

Many thanks to those of you who have already returned sold tickets and money.  For those of you 

yet to do so, please remember the deadline for the return of all tickets is Tuesday 17th December. 

 Also  on Wednesday 18th December, the ASSA Committee are organising a Christmas Party Lunch 

for all the children so there is no need for packed lunches and all hot school meals will be cancelled 

centrally. The children will need to arrive in school uniform and bring their fancy dress / party 

clothes with them to change into just before lunch. Unlike previous years we are asking for a small 

financial donation towards the cost of the food of £1 per child  

 Following the party lunch Diamond and Topaz children will enjoy a traditional Christmas party with 

lots of games and dancing. 

 Also on Wednesday we have our very important Carol Service at St Peter Church, Purse Caundle. All 

of our Ruby and Sapphire Class Children will be taking part with leading the service, prayers, 
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reading, poems and singing. The Church is being specially decorated and Mince Pies and Mulled 

wine will be served. The Service starts at 7pm. Please do join us. 

 Our now traditional Christmas singalong will take place on the last afternoon of term starting at 

2.30pm.  

 

As the term draws to an end the All Saints team wish all our families a blessed and wonderful Christmas. 

The new term starts Tuesday 7th January 2020.  

 

Kind regards, 

Nigel Roberts  

 

Parent letters 

Please find attached of copies of the following parent letters: 

 What’s on this Week W/C 16thth December   

 Procedure for School Closure due to Adverse Weather  

 


